NUTRITION SUPPORT PROGRAMME

HEALTH DEPARTMENT
GOVERNMENT OF SINDH

CORRIGENDUM / Extension of last date of submission of tender

With reference to Nutrition Support Tender No. 26723 hoisted on SPPRA’s website on February
29, 2016 the last date of selling of tenders may be read as 28/03/2016 upto 11.00 a.m. Last date
of submission may be read as 28/03/2016 upto 11.00 a.m. & Opening date 28/03/2016 at 11.30

a.111.
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